
Ms. Dyer’s Class and STEM Grant  
Ms. Dyer’s class was awarded the grant that Ms. Dyer recently applied for! 

 
Her students received a check for 500 dollars at the FAST conference on October 
19th. This will be used to fund the STEAM bin project that will allow her students 
to have access to steam projects all day long as an early finishers tool. There will 
be 20 bins with various materials inside, students will select a card with a picture 

of a real life object and will have to build that object out of whatever material 
they got inside their bin. 

 
Ms. Trujillo is the one that helped and encouraged Ms. Dyer to apply for this grant 

and Ms. Dyer’s class is very thankful and excited to get this project up and 
running! 

 


